
This week has been SATs week for our Year 6 children and we
have been so PROUD of their resilience, determination and attitude towards
the tests. Every Year 6 child has tried their very best and we are hopeful
that they all get the outcomes that they deserve. 
Thank you to our Year 6 team for the support they 
have given to the children this week and throughout this
important year. 
Best wishes,
Mrs Lisa Dodd - Headteacher
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Notices

Headteacher's Message

Upcoming Events
Month of May - KS1 SATs

26.5.22 - Jubilee Art Attack

27.5.22 - Jubilee Celebration

27.5.22 - Break Up

30.5.22 - 03.06.22 - Half term break

Monday - Boxing (FULL) 

Tuesday - Construction (FULL)

Wednesday - Fencing (FULL)

Thursday - Arts & Crafts (FULL)

Please note: these clubs finish at 4.20 pm each

day. Please make sure that children are

collected on time.

After School Activities

Next week, Miss Harris will be taking some
photographs of children for displays in school
and for our school website. Please ensure that
children look smart in their school uniform.
A HUGE thank you to everyone who
supported our bake sale for Lupus UK
Charity. So far we have raised a whopping
£330!
Miss Prigg is busy organising our forthcoming
Jubilee Celebration and is looking for parents
to help with sewing a patchwork jubilee
blanket. If you would like to help, please can
you speak to our school office.

Contact Us

Website:
www.osborneprimaryschool.co.uk

Email: enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk

Telephone: 0121 464 3346

Follow us on Twitter @OsbornePriSch

mailto:enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk
tel:01214643346


FUNDRAISING AT OSBORNE

AWESOME ART WORK FROM YEAR 6





Year 6 have been doing some wonderful quilling art work linked to their
RE topic about Sikhism.

Team Osborne
have raised
£1275 so far for
Cancer
Research UK.

We have also
raised £330 so far
for Lupus UK.

Thank you for your
support.




